
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 10th November 2023 

It has been a strange end to the week. We have 
missed you all and hope to see you back in 

nursery very soon. 

Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been talking about how to make sure our 
Nursery is a happy place for everyone to learn in. This 
week we have been focusing on ‘talking to a teacher if 
we are upset or hurt’ 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been reading the story of ‘Barry 
the Fish with Fingers’ and found out that 
everyone has something that they are 
good at. We took it in turns to tell our 
friends about all the things that we were 
proud that we could do.  

Physical Development 

We have been looking at different patterns in our 
maths work and sorting out 
items with stripes and 
spots. We have been draw-
ing stripes on our tiger 
shapes  starting at the top 
and drawing to the bottom 

which has helped our hand-eye-co-ordination. 

World Nursery 
Rhyme Week is 
next week. 

Join your child for rhyme time on: 

Thurs 2:50pm (15 hr PM parents) 

Friday 11am (15hr AM parents) 

              2:50pm (30 hr parents) 

We look forward to seeing you all. 

 

 

Child of the week:        for trying really hard to listen to their teachers when they 
are working in their key person group. 

Song of the week:        This is the Way we brush our teeth 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CrjIH3RvgZo 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the Week:   ‘singing’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CrjIH3RvgZo

